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The Fairbrae Swim and Racquet Club Board… 

 

requests that any members who are interested in serving on the 

Board of Directors please contact the current Board President, 

Mark Schertler (president@fairbrae.com), for more 

information. Elections will be held in March at our annual Board 

meeting. Save the date of March 9th for the annual meeting to 

hear future plans for Fairbrae and meet the new Board members. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

2015 Manta Rays Swim Team -------  TAKE YOUR 

MARK - GO! 
  

The 2015 season will run from April 20th through July 18th. 

Returning families will receive registration information via e-mail from the 

Manta Rays Yahoo group.  New, prospective swimmers who are Fairbrae 

members please contact Team Registrar, Kathy Mortensen at 

mantarays_registrar@yahoo.com for registration and swimmer evaluation 

 

The Fairbrae Board would like to thank all the members who 

voted on raising the number of  members from 292 to 300.   

The Fairbrae bylaws will be amended to reflect that change. 

https://gong.birdhouse.org:2096/cpsess994946326/horde/imp/dynamic.php?page=message&buid=57963&mailbox=SU5CT1g&token=Y26JxAoC44p-ZKVzr-rcxw1&uniq=1423116119168#


Board of Directors: 
Mark Schertler                              President 
Felicia Fry                                    Vice President            
Scott Duncan          Treasurer 
Julie Colwell        Secretary  
Diana Kunze                              At Large 
Edison Fong        At Large 
Annette Hahn Windgassen      At Large 
Michael Cartsonis                        At Large 
Next Board meeting will be on March 9th in the  
clubhouse at 7:00pm.  

OFFICE HOURS: 
 M-Sun...10am-12noon & 3pm-6pm 

Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 

(408) 739-3833 

 

Mardi Gras 
 

Ladies Night out at Fairbrae was a 

hit. Look for future Ladies Night 

out events in the newsletter.  

Hosted by Paula. 

 

 

Join us for: 

“Cloudy with a Chance of Meatballs 2” 

 

Movie Night is on 

March 27th 

from 7-9pm 
The movie will be 

hosted by the manag-

er with lemonade and 

popcorn. Bring your 

pillows, blankets and 

bean bag chairs. Par-

ents may either join us or drop off the kids 

and enjoy some alone time…children under 

4yrs must have a parent in attendance. 

Our sister swim team SUNN will once again 

 be utilizing the far four lanes.  

Hours of use will be:  

M-F 3:45-7:00pm  

M-Thurs. 7:00 to 7:30 (only the far two lanes) 
  

The two lanes closest to the clubhouse will be for members use during 

this time.  Any questions or concerns please contact Steve in the office. 


